
Spanish Club

Sponsors: Mrs. Leticia García and Miss Chrystal Ruiz

The Spanish Club is a cultural organization that is based upon Hispanic culture. 

Students being part of the Spanish club will participate in several school-sponsored 

events, fundraisers, and community projects during the school year. Its membership is 

open to all students, they don’t have to be current Spanish students and/ or have 
Spanish language knowledge. 

Members of the Spanish Club should follow all rules and regulations discussed on the 

first meeting. 

Spanish Club Rules/ Requirements

 Students should have a GPA of 2.7 and above.

 Students need to serve 5 hours of community service and bring proof of it.

 Students are expected to participate in all fundraisers in order to be able to 

attend events.

 Students must attend all meetings and practices.

 Students that are not passing all subjects won’t be able to continue being a 
member of the Spanish Club. 

 Students that are sent to ISS twice during the semester will be automatically 

excluded from the Spanish club.

 Students that are sent to DAEP will be automatically excluded from the Spanish 

Club. 

Please detach and return the following to Mrs. García or Miss Ruiz

 ____ Yes, I have read the Spanish Club Contract and agree to adhere to its guidelines.  

 I give my permission for my child to be photographed and/or videotaped while participating 

in the Spanish Club  

 My child, __________________________ may participate in SHS Spanish Club.

______________________ ______________________ ______________________  

Parent’s Signature           Date   Phone No.  or E-mail 



Address


